
  

  

  

  

  

        

 
  

 Figure: 30 TAC §290.47(c)(3)  

Boil Water Notice Rescinded 
01/14/2025 

 
On Friday, January 10th, 2025, the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 
required the North Hardin Water Supply Corporation public water system, TX100015, 
to issue a Boil Water Notice to inform customers, individuals, or employees that due to 
conditions which occurred recently in the public water system, the water from this 
public water system was required to be boiled prior to use for drinking water or 
human consumption purposes.  
 
The public water system has taken the necessary corrective actions to restore the 
quality of the water distributed by this public water system used for drinking water or 
human consumption purposes and has provided TCEQ with laboratory test results that 
indicate that the water no longer requires boiling prior to use as of Tuesday, January 
14th, 2025.   
 
If you have questions concerning this matter, you may contact North Hardin Water 
Supply Corporation at (409) 385-7355, or in office at 5094 FM 92 N., Silsbee, TX. 77656. 
 
 

 

NORTH HARDIN WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION 
BOBBY L. ROGERS 

MANAGER 

P.O. BOX 55 

SILSBEE, TEXAS 77656 

Phone: (409) 385-7355                                                                                                Fax: (409) 385-0296 

 


